



Reminders

Please bring in a donation for the FOLS Easter Egg raffle

5.4.19

The weeks are whizzing by! This week we have continued looking at teen numbers and have started to write and order them. We also investigated capacity and made predictions about which container would hold the most water.

Now we have learnt all of our sounds we are now recapping and I will send home our most recent sound check next week.

We got out into the secret garden on Monday before the cold weather came back. We took some new sticks down and the girls made a fantastic den!

We are preparing for our Easter Assembly and look forward to seeing as many of you as possible there. We also would like to invite you to join us afterwards for a hot cross bun and Easter card making -up until break time. This will also give you an opportunity to see your child's books and their amazing writing!

Hope you all have a fantastic weekend. Mrs Roddy and EYFS team

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

FOLS Easter Egg Raffle

If you can donate an Easter egg for the fund-raising raffle that would be fantastic! The raffle will be drawn on the last day of term.

Friday 12th April

Easter Assembly 9:30

Please join us after the Easter Assembly for hot cross buns and Easter card making (until 10:45am)